
The State Capital is to be open to public during sessions.  Kate Brown removed that ability!  Mike Nearmen was voted in by the 
voters! It is not your job to remove someone the voters voted in.  This is an attack on a sitting member to replace him with someone 
of the majority's choice this is simply not acceptable.  We the people who by the way you work for will not stand by and allow this to 
take place.  DO NOT REMOVE MIKE NEARMAN AND NO TO HR3. Remember it is the voters who have the say!    


